
To:   David Case   
E-Mail:   davecase@cisco.com
From:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   November 27, 2007

Subject:   FCC file number 0063-EX-PL-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Case,

Since the frequency band 3400-3700 MHz is a Federal Government band for radiolocation, no WiMAX
equipment in this band will be offered and developed for sale or use in the US. In order to continue
process your application, please confirm the following information:   
- Your experiment is testing WiMAX equipment for export only.
- Also confirm the ERP value and provide the stop buzzer (point of contact) include name and phone
number.

- Please coordination with FSS stations in your area and submit as an attachment to your application
completed FSS coordination for use of frequencies in the band 3650-3700 MHz. The requirement for
coordinating with FSS stations comes from 47CFR90.1331 (a) (1). It tells you that you can find a list of
grandfathered FSS earth stations at http://www.fcc.gov/ib/sd/3650/. The procedures for coordinating with
any affected FSS stations are given in 47CFR90.1331 (a) (2) & (3).    

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   November 27, 2007 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/cf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     5820


